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      July 27, 2020  
 

 
Jonathan E. Farnham, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

Philadelphia Historical Commission 

1515 Arch Street, 13th Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19102 

 

Re:  Former St. Laurentius Church – 1600 E. Berks Street (“Building”) 
 

Dear Dr. Farnham: 

 

 I represent The Holy Name of Jesus Parish (“Parish”) and the St. Laurentius School (“School”) 

which is located adjacent to the Building.   

 

 After review of the letter from Commissioner Perri and the report from Urban Engineers, the 

Parish supports the recommendations made by Commissioner Perri and Urban Engineers as being 

necessary to protect safety.   

 

 Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

MATTIONI, LTD. 

 

       /s/ 

 

Michael Mattioni 

 

MM:ch 

cc:  Reverend Alfred Bradley, C.s.s.R. 

 Matthew N. McClure, Esquire 

 Deacon Thomas Croke 


